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Jobless Claims: Details Reveal Cause for Concern
Bottom Line: Claims were unchanged in the week ended January 2nd amid
substantial seasonal adjustments for the holiday-shortened week.  Always a difficult
time of year for seasonal adjustments, unadjusted claims were over 920k, up 77.4k
on the week.  Moreover, there was an anomalous drop in claims in Illinois, which will
likely reverse in the coming weeks. Overall, looking through the volatility and
adjustments, the trend in claims is concerning and moving higher.  

Our Nowcasting model suggests claims are running higher than reported and could
be over 1.1 million in the current week to be reported next Thursday.  

https://mailchi.mp/24b16d37021b/claims20190119-1206768?e=346eae3d00




Jobless Claims were UNCHANGED during the week ended January 2nd to 787k,
compared with market expectations for an increase to 800k.The 4-week average
FELL by 18.8k to 818k and the 13-week average ROSE by 1.5k to 788k.      
                                            
Continuing Claims FELL by 147k during the week ended December 26th to 5,072k,
after the prior week was revised moderately lower from 13,385k to 5,322k.The 4-
week average FELL by 177k to 5,280k.    

On a non-seasonally adjusted basis, Continuing Claims FELL by 171k to 5,258k
during the week ended December 19th.  
                                         
The Insured Jobless Rate STAYED at 3.6% during the week ended December
26th. The insured jobless rate only reflects the number of people collecting regular
state unemployment insurance.                                            
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